
Public urged to report flooding

Attention duty announcers, radio and TV stations:

Please broadcast the following as soon as possible and repeat it at suitable
intervals:

     Members of the public are advised to report any street flooding that
comes to their notice to the Drainage Services Department by calling the 24-
hour drainage hotline on 2300 1110.

Flag-raising ceremony cancelled

     As the thunderstorm warning and Strong Wind Signal No. 3 are now in
force, the flag-raising ceremony to be conducted at Golden Bauhinia Square,
Wan Chai at 8am today (June 8) will be cancelled.

Care centres remain open

Attention duty announcers, radio and TV stations:

     Please broadcast the following special announcement immediately, and
repeat it at frequent intervals:

     "The Social Welfare Department announces that due to the issuing of
Tropical Cyclone Warning Signal No. 3, members of the public are advised not
to take their children or family members to child care centres, centres
providing after school care programmes, elderly services centres or day
rehabilitation units, including sheltered workshops, integrated vocational
rehabilitation services centres and day activity centres. These centres will,
however, remain open to serve those whose families cannot provide alternative
care for them."
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Classes of AM and whole-day
kindergartens and some special schools
are suspended

     Attention TV and radio duty announcers:

     Please broadcast the following special announcement by the Education
Bureau concerning schools, and repeat it at suitable intervals:

     As the Tropical Cyclone Warning Signal no. 3 is now in force, classes of
AM and whole-day kindergartens, schools for children with physical disability
and schools for children with intellectual disability are suspended today.

     If the Hong Kong Observatory cancels the Tropical Cyclone Warning Signal
no. 3 before 10.30am, classes of PM kindergartens will resume today.

To Kwa Wan Typhoon Shelter is now full

Attention TV/radio announcers:

Please broadcast the following as soon as possible and repeat it at suitable
intervals:

     The Marine Department has announced that To Kwa Wan Typhoon Shelter is
now full.

     Local vessels are advised to use other typhoon shelters.
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